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My name is Cheryl Bratton from Salem, Oregon. I’m strongly opposed to HB 2025. 

Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-of-

living crisis is unacceptable. We've been struggling to keep our heads above water 

for years and now instead of throwing us a life ring this bill is moving the boat further 

away. It's time to start making changes that help Oregonians and make Oregon that 

place to be proud of like it had been for my family for 100 years. Throw us a Line not 

an anchor! 


